
Witness Team Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, May 9, 2017 

 

 

In attendance: Frank Leaman, Glenn and Anna Miller, John Anderson and Brittney Beckwith. 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:39P 

 

 Frank to start canvasing neighborhoods for VBS- he shared that he would be doing this 

to become aware of needs. 

 Frank shared at April’s Leadership Team Meeting that the Witness Team would be in 

charge of Trick or Trunk this year. 

 Frank shared that he thought it may be a good idea to take guided tours of the CDC 

during our Trick or Trunk time this year. 

 We would ask CDC Staff to lead the tours. 

 Frank suggested that in addition to the Easter Egg Hunt that we host for the CDC, that 

we also host an Easter Egg Hunt specifically for the community. This would give us an 

opportunity to reach out to the community and help us to potentially grow as a church 

community. We would also give tours of the CDC at this event.Frank brought in some 

toys and different games as examples of what we could have at the Hunt. 

 We went over the updated Welcome Packet. Frank would like to canvas neighborhoods 

to distribute Welcome Packets. We may be able to discover other needs. 

 York First has received many mailings about giving- we will not be giving at this point 

due to funds going towards the sound system upgrade. 

 John had mentioned that we are currently receiving estimates for a new emergency 

boiler system. 

 Electronic Signage- John will be in contact again with the Township in regards to  rules, 

regs and guidelines. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 

Next meeting scheduled June 13, 2017 at 6:45 

Minutes submitted by Brittney Beckwith, Secretary  


